
 

 

MEMORANDUM 18-A027 

 

 

DATE:  December 27, 2017 

 

TO:  Greg Harrison, City Manager 

 

FROM: Mark A. Beaudreau, Recreation Programs Administrator  MB 

 

SUBJECT: Reinstatement and First Amendment Park Lease Agreement 

Relating to Exchange Club Park  

 

 

Please place the attached ordinance on the January 9, 2018, City Commission 

Agenda.  As required, the City Clerk advertised the ordinance with the 10 day 

public notice in the Sun Sentinel on December 29, 2017.  The Park Lease 

Agreement is being reinstated and amended for a five year term by the Florida 

Inland Navigation District and the City commencing August 26, 2017, and 

terminating August 24, 2022.  Any further renewals shall be negotiated by both 

parties. 

  

If you have any questions regarding the agenda item for the Exchange Club Park 

Lease Agreement with the Florida Inland Navigation District please call me at 

954-786-4191. 

 

afh 

 

cc:  Missy Kitts, Recreation Manager  

 

 

 

       
 


